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Fiscal Analysis 

 

FY’20 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 

 

HB 2614 will change the definition of physician for the medical marijuana program. It also 

allows a physician to contact OSDH when he determines a patient to no longer meet the 

requirements of the medical marijuana program; OSDH can then revoke the license.  The 

possible costs associated with this bill are estimated to be $150,000 for salaries and benefits, and 

$150,000 for IT updates.  Both expenses will be paid for by the fines and fees collected by 

OMMA, so there is no impact to GR. 
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